
 
 
 

Royal Ascot Master  Property Owners Association 
 

6th October 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

SECURITY NOTICE 

 

We write to you as the managing agents of Royal Ascot Master Property Owners Association 

and on the strict and urgent instructions of the trustees. 

 

With the recent rise of criminal activity in the area, the trustees held an urgent meeting to 

discuss and assimilate the recent security incidents. 

 

We were tasked to request that owners and/tenants within each precinct be more vigilant.  

 

Be mindful when entering or leaving your complex during the day and night. 

Do not leave items of value in the open. 

Ensure that doors and windows are locked when leaving your residence. 

Report any suspicious characters or incidents to your security trustee. 

Alarms are to be tested regularly to ensure all in working order. 

 

We trust that this will help to keep your property safe, and with everyone doing their bit we 

can all contribute to a safer area. 

 

 

Many thanks for your assistance and co-operation in this regard. 

 

 

 

 

 

ZULFA SOLOMON 

Property manager 

 


